Hey guys, welcome to the next instalment.
Pretty much lately, first things first – give me a high five....all my assignment are done and classes are finished.
So, I’ve kind of at this stage made it through uni.  I’ve gotta still wait for results to come out in a few weeks, but it’s exciting times. 
Last assignment, got through it, got it in.  There are still just a couple of things that I am sorting out at the moment that’s not completely done and it’s mainly just organising and showing the uni the resources and stuff that we have accrued through the course. 
So, we’ve gotten to do heaps of things like coaching courses. I’ve got to sort out and make sure my AUS swim teaching is up to date, first aid certificates, CPR and stuff like that.  All those hard skills we pick up through the course.  We just have to make sure we get those signed off by our course coordinator so that there’s evidence for when we go and apply for VIT registration, which is the Victorian Institute of Teaching. 
So, it is getting towards the business end of things. 
The good news about this stuff is...I’ll show you.
The good thing about finalising all of this paper work stuff is it can be kind of managed in time, so it leaves us plenty of time to go away and do stuff. 
I’ve done a few trips to the coast, done a bit of surfing – me and the lads. We’ve gone on a few fishing trips and stuff.  Like, it’s a really great time and you sort of really appreciate the fact that you don’t really have long left with everyone.  
It’s also been a time for a couple of outrageous e-bay purchases. 
See what you think of my latest toy. I hope you like it.
The next blog I will tell you about our end of year trip.
See ya later.
